
February 18, 2010

Dear Dr. Proodian:

Thank you so very much for speaking to our group today.  The feedback has (once again) 
been tremendous; everyone thoroughly enjoyed the topic and some have already commented 
that  “today” is the day they want to begin to employ some of the techniques you reviewed
toward living a healthier life.

Your very informative and enlightening seminar provided a benefit to everyone. The experience 
was an absolutely eye-opening health education and informational exchange that really made a 
lasting impression on all in attendance. 

Have a great week and we look forward to seeing you again soon!

Sincerely, 

Robin Rothman 
Manager, Human Resources
 


